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| dispute the methods and outcomes of the Council calculations in respect of housing need. Currently calculated at
10,000 houses by 2036 this will put an extraordinary pressure on land and fiscal resources. The calculations need to
be accurate to properly plan ahead. There is a view the Government sets the housing targets, this is incorrect the
Council has a duty to calculate its housing needs within the Borough and not sub regionally.





